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I am a grass seed and wheat farmer in Oregon and clopyrifos is not a dangerous chemical. It is
a restricted use chemical so not a lot of people have access to it unless you have training and a
pesticide license . It's very safe. Most crops are only 24 hour REI period. Farners don't have a
lot of other good products to use so losing this one will be burdensome with a potential of a
lost or unsellable crop due to pests . Do not take away the tools in our toolbox.  Vote no on h
4109.

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid
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